
From: Acacia Blair
To: Toni Womack
Subject: GRCVB Reappointments - Sheri Erhart
Date: Wednesday, April 23, 2025 10:15:07 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Toni,
On July 1, 2025, Sheri Erhart’s 2nd term on the Greater Raleigh Convention & Visitors Bureau
Board of Directors will expire. We are requesting that she be renewed for her 3rd and final term
from July 1, 2025 - July 1, 2027. Please let me know if you need a formal letter request or if this
email is sufficient.
Thank you!
Acacia

Acacia Blair
Administration Manager

Direct 919.645.2659

GREATER RALEIGH CONVENTION AND VISITORS BUREAU
434 Fayetteville St., Ste. 2600
Raleigh, NC 27601-1789
919.834.5900   |   800.849.8499
www.visitRaleigh.com   |   @visitRaleigh

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third
parties by an authorized Greater Raleigh Convention and Visitors Bureau official.
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